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Reference: FOI.ICB-2223/058 
 
Subject: Contracts Expiring in 12-18 Months (Contracts Register) 
 
I can confirm that the ICB does hold the information requested; please see responses below: 
 

QUESTION RESPONSE 

I am following up the response to the FOI request (FOI.ICB-
2223/021). On 1 August I received the attached response 
indicating that the information I requested will be available in the 
form of the ICB's Contract Register in late August or 
early September.  
 
Accordingly, as a reminder, I am requesting the following 
information:  
 

1. a list of the contracts that are due to expire in the next 12 
to 18 months; 

2. when exactly each contract will expire; 
3. what service the contract covers; and 
4. with whom the contract is with   

The information requested can be found on the Bristol, North 
Somerset and South Gloucestershire Integrated Care Board (BNSSG 
ICB) Contracts register, which can be found on our website at: 
https://bnssg.icb.nhs.uk/library/icb-contracts-register/  

 
The information provided in this response is accurate as of 12 September 2022 and has been approved for release by Lisa 
Manson, Director of Performance and Delivery for NHS Bristol, North Somerset and South Gloucestershire ICB. 


